
ATTENTION SOD TEAMS: NO TIRE
TRUCK AT CRYSTAL!
Attention teams planing on competing at the season opening
Engine Pro ASCS Sprints on Dirt presented by ARP opener at
Crystal Motor Speedway on May 1st. There WILL NOT be a tire
truck  available  at  that  event.  If  you  need  tires,  please
contact  Hoosier  Tire  Midwest  at  217-522-1955,  or  Benic
Enterprises at 765-948-5758.
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